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Date: 18th October 2018 
       Please Contact: Mr Langley 
                
Dear Parents 
 
CLASS 3 Wild about Woods Stone-age Visit on Tuesday 30th October 2018 
 

On Tuesday 30th October 2018 Class 3 will have a visit by Wild about Woods in connection with their 

topic on the Stone-Age. The voluntary contribution requested for each child is £10. Activities on the 

day will include foraging, shelter building, cave painting, fire lighting, jewellery and a chance to dress 

up! Please pay by Friday 26th October when a decision will be made whether the visit can go 

ahead or not. If there are not sufficient contributions we will not be able to go ahead with the visit.  

Please pay online using www.schoolmoney.co.uk or if you prefer to pay at a pay point please ask for a 

bar code to make your payment. If you intend to go but are experiencing difficulties in paying please 

email Mr Langley on langleyt@st-josephs.plymouth.sch.uk during the half-term holiday. 

 

The children should wear home clothes and wear sensible shoes. Lunch arrangements remain as 

normal.  
 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr T Langley 

Class Teacher 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
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